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It is with great sadness that I announce the passing of Monica Amaya, an Honours Bachelor

of Behavioural Psychology student. Ms. Amaya was in her second semester of the program

and was looking forward to continuing her studies at King campus. She will be missed by her

family and friends. Please join me in offering condolences to Ms. Amaya’s family and those

who know her.  

Funeral arrangements have already occurred.  

Seneca will be lowering its flags to half-mast today, Thursday, March 10, to honour Ms.

Amaya.

If you feel that you need any support during this time, please contact the Counselling and

Accessibility office at your campus, or contact Good2Talk online or by phone at

1.866.925.5454. Employees can access the Employee and Family Assistance program

through Human Resources. 

Maria May, Dean, Faculty of Applied Arts & Health Sciences
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